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Health & Wellbeing Board Meeting: 24 November 2021 
               

LEDER ACTION PLAN UPDATE 
 

Report of the Chair of the LeDeR Governance Group   
 

1. INTRODUCTION AND PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 

Learning from Deaths Reviews (LeDeR reviews) are now a core part of the quality of care 
oversight across Stockport when we monitor the care that has been provided to people 
with a learning disability. The monitoring of the LeDeR Action Plan is managed through 
the LeDeR governance group chaired by the CCG Executive Nurse. This report is distilled 
from the very detailed action plan and is provided to describe the themes, and the 
improvement work being undertaken to fulfil the requirements of LeDeR Action Plan for 
2020-2022. LeDeR improvement processes like all other work streams have been 
impacted by the COVID 19 pandemic. The recovery of progress is now underway. 
 
2. CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The Health and Wellbeing Board are asked to: 
(1) Note the recovery position of the Action plan, and the continuance of the oversight by 

the Leder Governance Group.   

(2) Note there is a system response required in order to effect the improvements needed. 

(3) Note that a 2022-23 plan is in the process of being compiled that will incorporate any 

residual actions from this action plan. 

(4) Advise when a further update is needed.  

 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
Attached Action Plan  
 

Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further information 
should contact Anita Rolfe:  email anitarolfe@nhs.net  

mailto:anitarolfe@nhs.net

